
Public Notice Public Notice || Pānui Pānui

Private Bag 50072  |  10 Gorge Road Queenstown 
Phone 03 441 0499  |  www.qldc.govt.nz

Notice of intention to grant a new 18-year licence in Forest Heights 
Reserve, Wānaka
Connexa Ltd is seeking an 18-year licence for the purpose of establishing a communications station, at Forest Heights 
Reserve, located off Platinum Ridge and Forest Heights, Wānaka. The Council is considering granting the licence 
pursuant to section 48A(1) and 119 of the Reserves Act 1977. 

Any person or organisation may object to the Council granting the licence referred to above or make submissions with 
respect to the said lease. 

How to make a submission:
•	 Email QLDC Property on property@qldc.govt.nz or phone QLDC Customer Services on (03) 441 0499 to request 

more information and a Reserve Submission Form.
•	 Complete the form and email to property@qldc.govt.nz with subject line ‘Reserve Submission’ or
•	 Post form to Queenstown Lakes District Council, Freepost 191078, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348.

Submissions close at 5.00pm on 13 January 2025

Schedule: The reserve is legally described as Lot 721 DP 399076. 

Dog Control Policy and Practices Report 2022/2023 & 2023/2024
Under section 10A of the Dog Control Act 1996, notice is hereby given that a report describing the Council’s dog control 
activities during the 2022/2023 and 2023/2024 financial year is now available on the QLDC website: www.qldc.govt.nz


